
 

To the ILAE community 

 

I am willing to serve on the management committee of the ILAE in order to help the 
best I can the ILAE carry on its mission.  

I am an epileptologist and director of a comprehensive epilepsy program that serves as 
a referral center for about four million people and a Professor of Neurology, involved 
in teaching and training undergrad and graduate students as well as neurology 
residents. I work full time in a public university hospital that offers free medical care 
for the population, including complex treatments such as epilepsy surgery.  

I have been involved in several activities in the ILAE over the years, in particular with 
the Diagnostic Commission, and in the Brazilian local chapter of ILAE. I have also been 
participating actively as a teacher in the Latin American Summer School of Epilepsy 
(LASSE) since its beginning 10 years ago. Over the years I have trained many 
epileptologists, not only from Brazil, but also from several countries of Latin America.  

I will be honored to help in the management committee of the ILAE, representing Latin 
America. 

 

 

Best Regards 

 

 

Fernando Cendes 
Department of Neurology 
University of Campinas - UNICAMP 
Campinas – SP - Brazil 


